

Keith Blackwell - Superintendent

Sharon Maness – Asst. Superintendent
David Asbury, Ed.D., Dir. Human Resources
Marcia Farabee – Dir. Curriculum & Instruction
Hector Baeza – Dir., Federal Programs
Johnnie Parker – Dir., CNP and Testing
Donna Smoots, Ed. D. – Dir., Dir. Student Services

Gadsden City Board of Education

PO. Box 184 GADSDEN, ALABAMA 35902

> Telephone: (256) 549-2971 Fax: (256) 549-2954 HOMEPAGE www.gcs.k12.al.us

Members of the Board

Mark Dayton Mike Haney Z. Andre' Huff Allen Millican Adienne Reed Rita Smith Nancy Stewart

Dear Prospective Bidder,

We are sending this formal "Invitation to Bid" letter to you in order to invite you to bid on a replacement walk in cooler/freezer at Gadsden Middle School. A meeting will be Wednesday, February 28, 2024 from 9:30-10:30 AM in the school kitchen. The address is 612 Tracy Street, Gadsden, AL 35901.

The bid will be opened on Thursday, March 14, 2024 at Gadsden City Board of Education, 1026 Chestnut Street, Gadsden, AL 35901. This project is to be completed prior to July 31, 2024. Feel free to contact me at 256-549-2971 should you have any questions.

Thank you,

Johnnie Parker

Johnnie Parker

CNP Coordinator

Gadsden City Schools